
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019: 

 22nd May- Reception and Infant 

School Disco  

22nd May – Break up for half 

term.  

23rd May- School closed for EU 

elections.  

24th May-PD day-school closed 

to pupils  

3rd June- School re-opens to all 

pupils  

5th June- Class photographs  

21st June- Nursery closed.  

27th June- Reception and Infant 

Sports day 1.30pm  

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm  

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party.  

19th July – Break up for summer 

holiday  

22nd July- PD day-school closed 

to pupils. 

‘Come dine with us’  

Invitations were sent out last week 

to all children who usually have a 

packed lunch. If your child would like 

to try a school dinner on Thursday 

16th May (Census day), please could 

you return the form to the school 

office by Wednesday 15th May. We 

would like to have the absolute 

maximum number of children 

possible having a free school dinner 

on this day. The funding of dinners 

for the rest of the year is based on 

the number of dinners provided on 

that day and it is really important 

that we claim all possible funding for 

Boldmere Infant School. We 

completely understand that some 

children and families prefer a 

packed lunch but would ask for as 

much support as possible. 

School Closure-Thursday 23rd May 

for EU Elections  

School will be closed to pupils on 

Thursday 23rd May due to the EU 

elections taking place. 

Lunchtime Clubs 

Letters will be sent home today 

regarding the lunchtime clubs for 

your child’s year group starting next 

half term. In order to be as fair as 

possible in the allocation of places we 

work on a lucky dip system. If you 

wish to reserve a place for your child, 

please return the form to the school 

office by Monday 20th May. Please 

ensure payment is made via ParentPay. 

Reception and Infant Sports Day-  

Reception and Infant sports day has 

been rearranged to Thursday 27th 

June at 1.30pm. 
Barnaby Bear 

Barnaby Bear is looking forward to 

our half term holidays and would love 

spending some time with families 

during the holiday.  If you would like 

Barnaby to come home with you, 

please write Mrs Kenny a letter 

telling her about all the fantastic 

adventures you might have by 

Tuesday 21st May. 
 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Meerkat and 

Parrot class for achieving 99.17% 

attendance last week. Well done 

Meerkats and Parrots!  
 

Busy Bodies 

May booking forms and fees-Please 

be reminded that May’s booking 

forms and fees are now overdue. 

We still have a number of forms and 

fees outstanding, if you have not 

yet handed in your form and fees 

please do so immediately.   

New children starting September-

Siblings  

Busy Bodies families who have a 

sibling wishing to join our club in 

September 2019, please ensure that 

you hand in your registration pack 

as soon as possible. It will help us to 

identify how many siblings we will 

have for September.  

 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/pa
rents/mat-information 

 

Class Photographs 

Advance warning!  The 

photographer will be visiting school 

on Wednesday 5th June to take 

whole class photographs. 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
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their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                              

PTA News 

 
 

Community News: Disclaimer- The following community events are for your information. Should you wish to obtain 

further information or attend, it is at parents own discretion. 

Information about out of school holiday clubs and activities can be found in the letter rack by the office. 

Birmingham Museum Education News: To celebrate the opening of our exciting new interactive children’s gallery 

MiniBrum at Thinktank Birmingham Science Museum, we are offering all families with school-age children a fantastic 

Birmingham Museums Membership offer. 

Families will be able to receive 10% off the price of a family membership if they purchase during May and June.  

To take advantage of this great offer please visit birminghammuseums.org.uk/join and use the discount code 

SUMMER10. You can also call our booking team on 0121 348 8263 and quote the same discount code when prompted. 

BEAVERS: A local Beavers group at the scout hut behind the church on Britwell Road now has spaces. They meet on a 

Monday from 6.15pm-7.30pm. For more details call Simon 07766922313 or email sholmes4@sky.com. 

  
    

 Please apply sunblock before your child comes to 

school.  This should mean that most children will 

not need further sunblock during the day 

 If your sun block will not last all day then you 

may send in: 

1. a roll-on preparation or 

2. a small tube of cream or 

3. protection wipes 

 It must be clearly labelled with your child’s name 

and class 

 Large containers, tubes and aerosols are not 

permitted 

 Children will apply their own sunscreen at 12.00 

 Please teach your child how to apply sun cream 

safely 

 Insist that your child must use only his/her 

sunscreen 

 Please send your child to school with a hat as 

this protects faces 
 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

14/05/2019 

https://r1.dmtrk.net/4H0Y-K7PY-1SM1DL-ER92W-1/c.aspx
https://r1.dmtrk.net/4H0Y-K7PY-1SM1DL-ES6A6-1/c.aspx
https://r1.dmtrk.net/4H0Y-K7PY-1SM1DL-ESCGJ-1/c.aspx

